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#34 Roland J. Groome Royal Canadian Air Cadet Squadron

 

Phone: – 306-757-5266  (leave a message)

 

E-mail: 34aircadets@gmail.com                                                               Website: 34aircadets.ca

 

 

Upcoming  Events:  Next Monday, 12 Nov, will be an optional sports night.  If you wish to come in to the 
Armoury, you may do so, but NO UNIFORMS.  Wear or bring sports gear.  

  

Ground School continues on Sunday evenings, except for 11 Nov, from 6:00 P.M. TO 9:00 P.M.

Band practice will continue to be on Sunday, except for 11 Nov, at 7:00 P.M. to 8:45 P.M. All are 
welcome, please bring a pencil and your instrument.  

Range starts on Sunday 18 Nov 18 from 6:00 P.M. TO 9:00 P.M

Mandatory Event for Remembrance Day on 11 Nov 18.  We ask that our cadets attend the event at 
the Brandt Centre. Cadets should arrive at the Brandt Centre by 9:15 a.m. Please enter using the 
Player’s Entrance on the South side, go down the stairs, turn left and continue around until you 
find the cadet gathering spot.  PLEASE ENSURE THAT YOU HAVE SOMETHING TO EAT 
BEFORE YOU ARRIVE!!!  This will help you be able to stay on parade for the entire service, 
without falling out because you are faint.

 

1.  

 If you are attending an out of town service, please let us know. As well, if your cadet is attending a 
school or community service this week, please send an email to the squadron telling us what day 
and what event. Capt Hamm has written a note of approval, in the form of an email,   for any cadet 
who does send the email.  

 

1.  
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Those cadets who are taking part in the Cenotaph Service in Victoria Park, please wear full winter 
gear including cadet parka, toque and mitts.  Please arrive at the Legion at 1820 Cornwall Street by 
8:30 a.m. on Sunday morning and report to Capt Bisskey.

 

 

 

From the Parent Committee:  See below for some notes from them:

All Chocolate Almond money is due to Judy Mackie ASAP. Also any outstanding order forms from IN 
GOOD TASTE as well. Judy’s phone # is 306-530-0931 .   Call her if you have any questions.

Needs of the Squadron Sponsoring parents Committee (SSC): 

We are looking for creative minds to assist with a new structure of the Squadron Sponsoring committee 
(SSC coffee club!), previously known as the Parents sponsoring committee (PSC).  Parents, 
Grandparents, older siblings or people just interested in helping out.  

Thank you for a great turnout of parents tonight.  Great food, great company and NO envelopes got 
messed up! Watch for your Grey Cup Pool tickets coming home with your cadets soon.

December 3rd will be a mandatory information night for parents and guardians. We will be discussing 
the upcoming Easter trip, Winter Saskadet weekend and Summer Training forms that will be out soon as 
well.

If you have any questions, please contact Co-Chair  Bob Parker at 306-536-8907 .


